
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Township of Canton will be holding a Public Hearing regarding the adoption
of the 2020 Budget on Tuesday, November 26, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Township Administration Building located at 1150 Canton
Center Rd. S., Canton, MI.   A copy of the 2020 Budget will be available for public inspection at the Township's Clerk's office.

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and will be offered an opportunity at said hearing to voice any comments they
may have regarding this request. Written comments may also be submitted to the Township Clerk's Office at 1150 South Canton
Center Road, Canton MI 48188 prior to the hearing date.

Michael A. Siegrist,
Canton Clerk 
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